
From: Roy O' Brien <thegameroyobrien@gmail.com> 
Date: Thu 3 Feb 2022, 15:11 
Subject: Update on Planning Application SD21B/0286 
To: <planning.dept@sdublincoco.ie> 
 

FAO Planning Dept in relation to the above planning application.  
 
I wish to apply for an extension for the information to be submitted on the above application.  
 
We have had several issues trying to contact the correct section within Irish Water and have been 
passed from section to section without getting the required information.  
 
I would be grateful for your help in this matter. 
 
Kind regards,  
 
Roy O'Brien  
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